
  
 April 13, 2023 
 

 

  
Critical Notice:   Yes   
Notice Type: Force Majeure Mode: Critical 
Affected Location:  System Wide    
Subject:   Update   
 
Cameron Interstate Pipeline (“CIP”) recently provided notice (Notice ID# 249) of an unplanned compressor 
unit outage at its Holbrook Compressor Station due to a mechanical failure. As a result of this unplanned 
unit outage, CIP is further reducing its capacity to 1,460,000 Dth/d effective for Gas Day 04/14/2023 and 
continuing until further notice. 
 
CIP will periodically provide updates to the schedule as they become available: CIP Informational Postings 
 
Please contact a scheduling representative if you have any questions. 
 
Team: FrontOffice@SempraGlobal.com 

 
 

 Day (M-F) Evening (M-F) Weekend 

Name: Eric Perez Shawnna Sallee Katherine Silva 
Office: 281.423.2704   

Mobile: 832.835.7726 832.819.7292 832.492.3433 
Email: EPerez@SempraGlobal.com SSallee@SempraGlobal.com KSilva@SempraGlobal.com 

ICE Chat: eperez7 ssallee ksilva2 
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